
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, October 14

FROM THE REGI3TR.tR: All candidates for graduation should file their

applications for frraduation with the Registrar 

by not later than October 31st. Application 

forms will be found on the counter in the Adminis­

tration Building.

FROL THE DEAN:

1, Parking stickers must be affixed to the windshield of the car. 
Citations will be given if they are not.

2. Starting Monday, October 18, you will be assigned regular 
chapel seats. Please check the bulletin boards in the SUB, 
dorms, and Gym for the seating arrangement.

FROM THE MISSIONARY SOCIETY: Please remember the Youth With A Mission

Meeting this Friday evening, October 15, 

in the Pavilion.

MISCELLANEOUS: Carol Achenbach has lost a small Scofield Reference 

Bible. If anyone finds it will you please return it 

to here at Perk's Hall. Thank you.


